
 

 
1 | P a g e  

C i t y  C o u n c i l  W o r k s h o p ,  M a r c h  1 1 ,  2 0 2 5  

Eric Franklin, Mayor 
Eric Gerke, Ward I 

Garry Wilson, Ward II 
Christopher Updike, Ward III 

Justin Neal, Ward IV 

Justin Shaw, Ward I 
Darran Campbell, Ward II 

Brian Fields, Ward III 
Daniel Harter, Ward IV 

 
 
 

MINUTES 
City Council Workshop 

BUILDS Building, 4221 S. Wilson's Creek Blvd.  

March 11, 2025 at 11:00 AM 

Call Meeting to Order 

The work session meeting of the City Council of the City of Republic, Greene County, Missouri, was called 
to order by Mayor Eric Franklin at 11:00.  Council Members present included Justin Neal, Darran Campbell, 
Garry Wilson, Eric Gerke, Justin Shaw, Brian Fields, and Daniel Harter. Christopher Updike was absent.  
Others in attendance were: City Administrator David Cameron, City Attorney Megan Mccullough, Fire 
Chief Duane Compton, Code Compliance Official Kendall Jones, Data and Security Supervisor Michael 
Sallee, Police Chief Brian Sells, Chief Financial Officer Bob Ford, Chief of Staff Lisa Addington, Community 
Development Director Karen Haynes, Associate Planner Patrick Ruiz, Engineer Stefani Fitzpatrick-Duncan, 
Data and Analytics Director Josh Jones, Principal Planner Chris Tabor, Operations Manager Eric Brown, 
Project Supervisor Fred Prisk, Engineer Angel Falig, and Parks and Recreation Director Kris Parks. 

Presentations and Discussions 

1. Finance Report 

Bob Ford, Chief Financial Officer presented the Finance Report and answered questions of 
Council.  

2. 2025 Street and Sidewalk Plan 

Angel Falig, City Engineer presented the 2025 Street and Sidewalk Plan and answered questions 
of Council.  

3. Inflow and Infiltration Pilot Program 

Stefani Fitzpatrick-Duncan, City Engineer, presented the Inflow and Infiltration Pilot Program and 
answered questions of Council.  Council Member Gerke left the workshop at 12:41p.m. 

4. Report from Staff 

City Administrator David Cameron informed the Council and staff that the downtown properties will soon 
be listed for sale. He also addressed Mayor Franklin's previous inquiries regarding the Master Plan for 
Downtown Main Street. Mr. Cameron stated that within the next 30–60 days, he anticipates holding a 
discussion/meeting with stakeholders to outline a vision for Main Street revitalization. 

Adjournment 

Mayor Eric Franklin adjourned the meeting at 12:54 p.m. 
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